

Allan D. Schulz

Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights

DEARBORN HEIGHTS, MICHIGAN



Meets Every Thursday 6:30 p.m.

December 20, 2015

Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation

PO Box 231

Mason, Michigan 48854-0231

Dear Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation:

The Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights is proud to honor Allan D. Schulz with the Frank O. Staiger Distinguished Kiwanian Award.

Allan joined his first Kiwanis club in 1966, the Kiwanis club of Warrendale in Detroit. During his eight year membership in that club, he served as club secretary, treasurer, and twice as president. When that club dissolved in 1974, he joined the Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights.

During his subsequent 42 year membership in our club he has served in many areas of leadership, including the treasurer, the club presidency in 1982-83, and over twenty years of service as the club's secretary. He has never failed to work at less than 100 percent of his capabilities on any club project or fundraiser.

At the Michigan District level, Allan served as a distinguished Lieutenant Governor in 1988-89; District Chair for Human & Spiritual Aims for two governors; District Chair for Public Relations for two governors; and as District Chairperson for Resolutions. He was awarded the J.D. Alexander Award from his Kiwanis Division in 2007. He received the Army of Stars award from the Salvation Army for his fundraising within the Michigan District.

He was the recipient of the Kiwanis International George F. Hixson Medal in September 1982.

Without reservations, the Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights considers Allan D. Schulz most deserving of the Frank O. Staiger Distinguished Kiwanian Award. This was confirmed with a unanimous vote of the membership for the club to purchase this award for him.

Sincerely,

Donald F. Killion

Past President, Kiwanis Club of Dearborn Heights

Smald Hillion

Kiwanis Michigan Foundation Trustee, Division 4

263